






 

Dear Development Facilitation Team (DFT), 

I am requesting review of a proposed lot combination on my property 
physically located at 905 Arno St. SE, legally described as, *019 002 Mayo & 
Ross Addition, s ½ Lot 18, All Lot 19. The removal of this lot line will allow 
me to construct a much needed addition to my home without encroaching 
into any setback area. Maintaining the current lot configuration would be a 
hardship for me, and not allow me to utilize my property to its best and 
most beneficial use. 

Attached to this application you will find screenshots that show that both 
Bernalillo County and the City of Albuquerque consider these lots already 
combined for all intents and purposes. There is also not a readily accessible 
legal description for the remaining portion of lot 18 that we are proposing to 
combine with the above legally described lot. 

Thank you for you consideration on this matter.  

Respectfully, 

Raymond Sandoval, Property Owner 905 Arno St. SE 
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